
 City of Donnelly 
 

169 Halferty Street 
P.O. Box 725 

Donnelly, ID  83615 
Telephone (208) 325-8859      Fax (208) 325-4091 

City Council Workshop on 
Monday, January 29, 2108 at 5:30 pm 

Donnelly Community Center  
 

MINUTES  
 
Meeting called to order by Councilman Stayton at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Councilor Davenport, Councilor Atkinson, and Councilor Stayton were present. Clerk 
Hedges, P&Z Commissioners Tyler and Dorris were also present.  Mayor Koch and Councilor 
Minshall were absent.   
 
Visitors in attendance: Mike Woodworth with Mountain Waterworks, Angela Edwards with Clearwater 
Economic Development Association (CEDA-grant administrator), Scott Clingan, Eric Engberg. 
 
City Water Improvement Project Workshop / Update  
 
Mike Woodworth with Mountain Waterworks presented an update of the project status.  Bids were 
going out for the well portion of the project within the week and will be presented to council at the next 
City Council meeting.  The new well is proposed to get 450g / minute, the current well is at 350g / min.  
There is proposed backup power at the well head and pump station.  This part of the project will go out 
for bid in April or May to be completed this year.  The main water lines will go for bid in May. If the price 
comes back to high they would recommend rejecting the bids and going back out for bid in September 
for construction in the Spring.  The new well pump house will be a shed like structure of 14 x 16 in size 
with a single slope pitch.  Will provide specifics and designs for council to approve at a later date.   
 
Motion by Stayton, 2nd by Davenport to adjourn until the next regularly scheduled meeting 
 
Adjourn at 6:47 p.m. 
 
Approved: February 19, 2018 


